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Gov't. Merger Propsosed

New Constitution
Awaits Approval
After holding a series of open

meetings and giving much time
and thought to their work, the stu-
dent committee on revision of the
present student government at
Guilford College has presented its
final proposal tor a new and more
effective student government. This
plan, stressing unity and co-ordi-
nation, is built largely on the pres-
ent student government and in-
volves no radical change. The main
idea of the new plan is to form a
Student Legislature which will
serve as a link between and as a
basis of co-ordination for each of
the now separate student govern-
ment organizations.

Organization-
According to the new plan, the

organization of the Men's Student
Government, the Women's Student
Government, the Student Affairs
Board, and the Honor Board would
remain largely as it is now. To be
organized at this level is a Day
Student Committee. The Student
Legislature would be composed of
twenty-one members: the chair-
man of each of the five preceding
governmental groups, the president
of each class, and twelve delegates
from the student body?2 senior
men, 2 senior women, 2 junior men,
2 junior women, 1 sophomore man,
1 sophomore woman, 1 freshman
man, and 1 freshman woman.
Members of the Student Legisla-
ture would be elected by class and
internal elections. From its dele-
gates the Student Legislature
would choose three standing legis-
lative committees Secretariate,
Elections, Traffic.

An Executive Council, consisting
of president, vice-president, secre-
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Folger New Coordinator Five Guilfordians
Attend Model U.N.

Assembly In Raleigh
Five Guilford students attended

the Model U. N. Assembly, held
at North Carolina State College in
Raleigh on February 15-17. Guil-
ford's delegates?Elizabeth Allcott,
Judy Day, Mary Greenwood, Patty
Gibbs, and Georgette Shihadi ?

were accompanied by Mrs. Paul
Zoph, one of the I. R. C. advisors.

The International Relations Club
annually sends five delegates to
this assembly which is sponsored
by the Collegiate Council for the
United Nations. This year's Guil-
ford delegation represented the
West African nation Ghana. The
assembly was carried out as a
model of the United Nations, with
an opening plenary session, sepa-
rate committee meetings, a closing
plenary session, and a business
meeting.

Five committees, each com-
prised of one student representa-
tive from each of the collegiate
delegations present, were formed.
They included the following: (1)
Legal Committee, which discussed
the control of outer space and the
use of the air and national sov-
ereignty; (2) Social, Humanitarian
and Cultural Committee, which
discussed race relations in the
Union of South Africa and self-
determination, and non-self-gov-
erning territories; (3) Political and

Choir To Givei
Three Concerts
Before Tour

The Guilford College A Cap-
pella Choir will perform three
more concerts before leaving on its
northern tour during spring vaca-
tion, March 24-April 1, 1962. These
concerts are scheduled for Febru-
ary 21 at 10:30 a.m. at the Walker-
town High School, March 4, at
4:00 p.m. at the Mt. Airy Friends
Meeting, and March 11 at 4:30
p.m. at the Flat Rock Baptist
Church.

The Choir has confirmed its
tentative plans to make a third 12"
long - playing, hi - fidelity record.
Choir members will spend an en-
tire Saturday this spring in making
the recording. The first two A Cap-
pella Choir recordings are still
available from any choir member.

Security Committee, which dis-
cussed the status of Berlin and the
Algerian crisis; (4) Economics and
Financial Committee, which dis-
cussed the development of the
Congo and world refugees; (5)
Ad Hoc Committee, which dis-
cussed World Courts Jurisdiction
and charter revisions.

Dr. Frank Graham, U. S. Rep-
resentative to the U. N. and a past
president of the University of
North Carolina, gave the principal
address on Thursday evening.

Dr. O. Hershel Folger has re-

cently been appointed Co-ordina-
tor of Special and Fine Arts Pro-
grams at Guilford. Educated at

Earlham College, Boston Univer-
sity, Hartford Theological Semi-

nary, and Whittier College, Dr.
Folger has been a life long mem-
ber of the Religious Society of
Friends. For nine years the pastor
of the First Friends Meeting in

Greensboro, he has also served
several pastorates in New England,
the mid West, California, and New
Jersey. In addition Dr. Folger has
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found interest in a Methodist
Church in Connecticut, Presby-
terian churches in Quebec and
Saskatchewan, and Congregational
churches in Connceticut and
Maine.

Dr. and Mrs. Folger's only child,
a daughter, graduated from Guil-
ford in 1949?her husband gradu-
ated from here in 1950.

Dr. Folger, who finds much sat-
isfaction and happiness in his
work, has taught at Wilmington
College, Ohio, and Whittier Col-
lege, California, where he was
Chairman of the Convocations
Committee.

Speaking to us in chapel last
week, Dr. Folger tried to present
the type of world we live in and
to show how we can direct our
lives during the conflict of the pres-
ent world situation. He also
pointed out how a college educa-
tion and an occupation can be as-
sociated and be meaningful to the
individual in the shaping of his
own personal desires and hopes.
He pointed out that through think-
ing together we can lift the hope
to live the kind of life we desire.

Dr. Folger welcomes student
suggestions for the chapel pro-
grams. He may be contacted in his
office in the Dana Auditorium on
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday
from 9:00 a.m.-12:(X) a.m. and on
Tuesday and Thursday from 2:00
p.m.-4:00 p.m.

SENIORS NAMED TO WHO'S WHO
7 Girls and 4 Boys

Receive Recognition
Eleven outstanding seniors,

seven girls and four boys, have
been named to WHO'S WHO
AMONG STUDENTS IN AMERI-
CAN UNIVERSITIES AND COL-
LEGES. These students were se-

lected by a student-faculty vote

last spring on the basis of char-

acter, service to the school, leader-
ship and practical qualities, con-

tribution to extra-curricular activi-
ties, potential usefulness to busi-
ness and society, and scholarship.

Brenda Alexander, an English
major, is a columnist for THE GUIL-
FORDIAN. She has been a Dana
Scholar for two years and has been
on the honor roll every semester
since she entered Guilford.

Judy Allen held the Emily S.
Howard Scholarship for her first
three years and is now a Dana
Scholar. She was a junior marshal
and has made the honor roll for
two semesters. She belonged to the
Biology Club for three years (pro-
gram chairman, 3). Judy has been
a member of Westminster Fellow-
ship for four years, W.S.G. Coun-
cil one year, S.A.B. two years
(secretary, 4), the school elections
committee two years (chairman,
4), and a cheerleader for four years
(chief, 3, 4). She was secretary of
her freshman class and is now
House President of Mary Hobbs.
Judy is a biology major.

Frank Bailey is an economics
major with almost as many hours
in his related field, psychology and
philosophy. He has been on the
track team, serving as co-captain
one year and as captain another
year. He has also been a member
of the social committee and the
monogram club.

A psychology major, Jimmy
Boles was a member of the social
committee and the Wesley Foun-
dation for his first three years,
serving as co-chairman of the
former and as vice-president of
the latter during his junior year.
He has been president of his class
three times (1, 2, 4), a member of
the S.A.B. for four years (vice-
pres. 3, pres. 4), the faculty-stu-
dent social committee for one year,
and the President's Student Ad-
visory Board for three years.
Jimmy has been active in intra-
murals all four years, having been
selected for all-campus softball in
his junior year.

Georgia Childress, an elemen-
tary education major, has been
active in the Future Teachers As-
sociation for the past two years.
She was a member of Young
Friends during her freshman and
sophomore years and has been on

I the student library committee for
the past two years. She is a mem-
ber of the 1961 Homecoming
Court and the 1962 May Court.

Jimmy Childress was chief junior
marshal and is the president of the

i Scholarship Society. He has been
I on the honor roll every semester
and has been a Dana Scholar for

| two years. Jimmy was treasurer
of his sophomore class and vice-

| president of his junior class. He
! was clerk of Young Friends dur-
| ing his sophomore year, president
of the S.C.A. and a member of the

| President's Student Advisory Coun-
cil and the convocations commit-
tee during his junior year. Jimmy

jwas on the baseball team his fresh-
I (Continued on page 4, column 2)


